
 

  

 

 

Friday 11th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you are all well and that your child is enjoying school before the summer 

break.  

 

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Executive Head Teacher of Leopold 

Primary School.  I have been appointed by the Governors to join the school in 

September and have already started to work with the current EHT, Mrs Ashton, so 

that I am prepared to take over. I have had the opportunity to meet the teachers, 

staff and children and I am excited to work with you all and look forward to meeting 

with you as we plan the next stages of the Leopold journey. 

 

My own experience in education has involved over 22 years of teaching and leading 

in schools, 10 years of which has been as a headteacher.  I am very passionate 

about working with children and their communities. This is specifically to ensure that 

our children receive the best opportunities, learning experiences and skills, and the 

highest outcomes to succeed in life.  

 

I am a firm believer in positivity, hard work and mutual support and will do my best to 

help the Leopold Community in any way I can. 

 

My next day in the school will be Friday 25th June when I will be in the playground 

and on the gates, so please come and introduce yourself and I look forward to 

seeing you all then.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss R. Mollett 

Incoming Executive Head Teacher from 01/09/2021 


